TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Dr. Richard Hughes, Superintendent

DATE:
January 9, 2006



SUBJECT:
CHHS Academic Team Trip to Boston, MA, via Commercial Carrier

DISCUSSION:

The Central Hardin Academic Team has been invited to participate in the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Beaver Academic Tournament II (MITBAT II) that will take place on Saturday, March 4, 2006. This will be a great opportunity to bring our aspiring students to visit the campuses of MIT, Harvard, and other universities as well as to experience the wonderful city of Boston!  

The following is a proposed schedule of events:  

March 2 
(Thursday)
Carpool with parents to airport (4 to 5 students)

March 3    
(Friday)
Campus tours of Harvard, MIT, Boston College
March 4    
(Saturday)
Tournament competition

March 5     
(Sunday)
Sight-seeing (museum trip, visit to historical monuments, etc.)

Chaperones will include Coach Greshen Willis and Allan Poikonen.  The booster club would like to pay all expenses for airfare, hotel stay, and public transportation for the trip while Central Hardin would pay the entry fee ($70, including discounts and a copy of questions).  

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve academic team trip to Boston, MA, March 3-5, 2006, via commercial carrier

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve academic team trip to Boston, MA,  March 3-5, 2006, via commercial carrier

